
Charles (Chuck) Danner 
 

I'd like to express concerns of mine as part of the "Public Comment" process for the SIA
Investigation and the "Interim Actions" that might be appropriate. 

I've been injured by PFAS contamination (from fire fighting foam) in my well water, as well as a
number of my neighbors! The nature of my injuries include, but may not be limited to; adverse
health effects for myself and my daughter both current and in the future, de-valuation of my
property, risks for any future irrigation of my vegetable garden and fruit trees, plus high levels of
stress and mental anguish with regard to the whole situation. I'm positive that many of my neighbors
have and are experiencing the same type of injuries! 

I understand there is a procedure and protocol to be adhered to during the investigation process.
However, waiting for that process to play out does little or nothing to address my/our immediate
needs for physical and mental health created by the PFAS contamination, not the least of which
would be reasonable availability of safe drinking water for everyday household use! 

There are several well-known, well documented FACTS in this case that would be difficult for
anyone to dispute. Such as, where the PFAS chemicals in our wells came from and at least some of
whom the "Responsible Persons" are! I feel there has been a degree of stonewalling and
inappropriate delays with regard to disclosure and accountability by SIA officials in the overall
PFAS contamination and subsequent investigation effort! 

"Interim Actions" within "Washington's Formal Cleanup Process" should include, in my opinion, a
certain amount of funds immediately available to injured individuals for the purpose of obtaining
clean, safe water for everyday household use! These funds should be made available to us from the
already known "Responsible Persons" as an advance partial payment portion of their responsibility.
Similar, in part to what FAFB has been doing with funds from DOD during their own investigation. 

I can only speak for myself here, but I believe many of my affected neighbors feel the same as I do!
Please include this and your response as part of the public record. 

Thank you, 

Chuck Danner 


